
Dair House Newsletter 

Dear Parents, 

I am pleased to report 

that attendance at school 

has been excellent since 

we re-opened to all 

children on 8th March. 

The children and staff are 

clearly very happy to be 

back at school! 

Today, we are celebrating 

Comic Relief Day by 

selling the red noses and 

dressing up in super hero 

costumes. I have been 

very impressed by the 

children’s attempts and 

by the staff! On this 

occasion, regrettably, I 

couldn’t quite find a 

super hero who wears an 

old burgundy dressing 

gown and pyjamas, but I 

do feel this is more than 

compensated for by the 

impressive costumes of 

Mr Warren Price and 

Mrs Bull! Anyway, 

another great effort has 

been made by all the 

staff and children at Dair 

House School for such 

an important cause. 

With so much activity in 

the natural world, it is 

clear that Spring is 

certainly gaining 

momentum. We are 

firmly looking forwards 

towards the Summer 

term and are finalising 

the clubs lists for the 

children to enjoy after 

Easter. The clocks go 

forward a week on 

Sunday which will bring 

a lot of happiness to us 

as we will be able to get 

out longer after school 

and enjoy the open air 

more easily. The 

confines of home 

learning and working 

from home will 

undoubtedly make us all 

more determined to 

enjoy British Summer 

Time from Sunday 28th 

March until Sunday 31st 

October.  

Today, the children in 

KS2 are also going to 

enjoy a first at school. 

They will all be 

experiencing a session 

in virtual reality, looking 

at their specific History 

topics from a totally 

different way. 

I shall leave you with 

the first words from 

Emily Dickinson’s poem 

‘A Light Exists in Spring’ 

to spur us on to enjoy 

this special time: 

A Light exists in Spring 

Not present on the 

Year 

At any other period – 

When March is scarcely 

here 

A Colour stands abroad 

On Solitary Fields 

That Science cannot 

overtake 

But Human Nature 

feels… 

With best wishes, 

Head’s Welcome 
Content Page 

Head’s 
Welcome 

Birthdays 

Reminders 

1 

Photographs 2 

Our Talented 
Children 

3 

Superhero and 
VR Day 

4 

Den Building 5 

Notices 6 

Inside This Issue: 

Spring Issue 10                                                                     19th March 2021 

ISI 

‘’EXCELLENT’’ 

Independent Schools Inspectorate 

GEORGIE– Y2 

Next week is the end of term 
and we will be on a half day 
Friday. Please see pick up 
times below: 

12.00 - Nursery & Reception 

12.10 - Year 6 

12.20 - Year 4 

12.30 - Year 2 & Year 5 

12.40 - Year 1 & Year 3 

*ASC will run until 12.40 for 
siblings only. 
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Pictures from the week 



Our Talented Children  
 

Reception have done amazingly well this week learning their 
spellings. Mrs Haward was super proud of her class for learning 
some big words independently and also being able to write them 
down from memory. 

Year 2 have produced some beautiful artwork on Africa. This 
includes the amazing silhouettes you can see in the picture below. 
Mrs Woodhall and her class have produced this excellent display. 

Otto and Qasim in Year 5  have been showing us their incredible 
drawings. The detail in these is simply brilliant, well done both of 
you– you are very talented artists. 
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This week the Kindness Cup goes to… 

Dawson 

Dawson in Reception 
was super kind to his 
friend, helping him up 
when he fell over in 
the playground. 

Well done Dawson! 
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PTA Update 

Dear Parents,  
 
The Amigos magic show is TONIGHT at 6.00pm. 
 
Easter Bonnet Parade will be on 25th March. Three winners will be chosen 
to receive prizes and all children will go home with Easter eggs. 
 
The PTA virtual meeting will take place on Wednesday 24th 
March at 6.30pm. Details to follow via ParentMail. 
 
Best wishes,  
The PTA  
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Please Review us! 

We would really appreciate if you 
could take a moment to review our 
school on Google or Facebook. It 
helps to get us noticed more people 
and also gives new families an idea 
of what our wonderful Dair House 
community is like. 

Miles for Miall– This week we have St Andrew in 4th place, St George in 3rd, St 

Patrick in 2nd and St David in 1st. Overall in the lead are…. St David with 5,251 miles. 
Collectively as a school we are at a whopping 18,352 miles!!!! 


